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THIS WEEK’S MEETING

Newark Rotary Committees 2024-2025

•FRANK L BEGGS: 1927-28   •ROBERT C. BATTAT: 1970-71   •DONN E. ALSPACH: 1988-89
•DARREL JONES: 1957-58   •THEODORE D. GRILEY: 1976-77  •ROBERT H. MCGAUGHY: 2003-2004

DISTRICT GOVERNORS FROM NEWARK ROTARY

DIRECTOR, ROTARY INTERNATIONAL
THEODORE D. GRILEY: 1990-1992

TRUSTEE, ROTARY INTERNATIONAL FOUNDATION
THEODORE D. GRILEY: 2001-2005

ALWAYS IN OUR MEMORY 2015-16 PRESIDENT ERIN KENNEDY (1960-2015)
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WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 1, 2024

UPCOMING PROGRAMS

Intel

Sept 10 - Brad Shumaker - Experience in the Pentagon on 9/11
Sept 17 - Carlie J Boos - Affordable Housing Alliance of Central Ohio

Sept 24 - Lt. Gov. John Husted

Next week's program will feature Jim Evers, Vice President and GM  
of Intel.  Jim will give us a presentation on the importance of chip  

manufacturing in the US.  He will also provide an update on the status  
of the Intel site in Licking County!  

Presented by Jim Evers, Vice President and GM of Intel



LAST WEEK’S MEETING NOTES PROGRAM

ANNOUNCEMENTS

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK

District 6690 Membership Chair Barb Quackenbush shared a presentation about 
making our club irresistible through recruitment, retention and relationships. 

She started with a quote from Rotary International President Stephanie Urchick: “We 
need to make our club experiences simply irresistible. We want people to feel that 
there’s value in getting involved in Rotary to create changes in themselves, in their 
communities, and in the world.”

Barb then asked each table to discuss why people 
enjoy being part of our club. Members highlighted 
things like the music, our long history of community 
projects, a sense of belonging, fun and fellowship, 
networking, leadership opportunities, and 
opportunities to get involved in the community and 
learn from other club members who are ingrained 
in the community. 

She then shared a quote from Joe Danzie: “Your 
smile is your logo, your personality is your business 
card, and how you leave others feeling after having 
an experience with you becomes your trademark.” 
Barb asked everyone to consider how this quote 
coincides with how we recruit and retain new and 
current members. 

Barb then encouraged everyone to think about 
their Rotary “WHY.” She asked everyone to pick one 
photo on their phone and talk to the rest of their 
table about why they chose that photo. She then 
reminded everyone that when talking about our 
Rotary Club, we should be talking with the same 
passion, excitement and love that we use to 
describe our favorite photo on our phone. 

She ended by reminding us that we need to 
“be brilliant in the basics” (a saying from Kevin 
DeShazo). She encouraged us to reflect on our next 
steps with membership and hone our 30-second 
elevator pitch about the Newark Rotary Club. 

“How wonderful it is that nobody need wait a single moment before starting 
to improve the world.” – Anne Frank

President Janice LoRaso rang the bell. Tom Slater and Peter Larson started the 
group singing R-O-T-A-R-Y. Chad Olinger led us in the invocation and Pledge of  
Allegiance. Tom Slater and Peter Larson led us in the singing an additional song, 
“When We Meet at Rotary".  

Guests: President-Elect Brendan Underwood introduced guests: Ben Pasley, guest 
of Pattye Whisman; Karen Besanceney, guest of Jerry Besanceney; and Bobby  
Persinger, guest of Mike Schmidt.

Sergeant-at-Arms: Pat Jeffries fined anyone who owns a dog or has ever owned a 
dog; anyone not wearing a pin or badge; and anyone who had a birthday this month.

Last Week Reporter: Kim Manno

l Barb Quackenbush said to let her know if you’d like to host high school students 
for a month. 

l Heather Powell shared an update from the Polio Plus Committee. On October 
30th, several Central Ohio clubs will join together for a fun evening of dining out to 
raise money for polio. Our club will also be putting together a basket of fall goodies to 
raffle off for polio (i.e. bourbon, wine, tickets for sporting events, etc.)

l Brendan Underwood shared that River Round Up is the Saturday after Labor Day. 
Please sign up to volunteer.

l Paul Harris Recognitions: Molly Ingold recognized two new Paul Harris Fellows: 
Jerry Nethers and Jim Dellner made his wife Karen a PHF. 

l Presentation from the Historical Committee: Past President Angie Ryan 
presented the club and Past President Jim Cooper with a book of last year’s 
Rotograms.


